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Seaside Trip Friday 20th June 2025 
The nursery is paying for your train ticket J We are asking for a £1 contribution, and children travel 
free! One adult per child. Make sure you give your £1 to your child’s keyperson to secure your 
place. If you would like another adult to come too, do speak to one of the team, and we can 
discuss if this might be possible. 

 

Barking to Chalkwell 
Please meet at Barking train station  
at 9.30am   
 
You can get the number 5 or number 238 bus 
from Barking Road to Barking train station. 
 
We will all travel together on the train  
to Chalkwell beach. The train journey  
takes just over half an hour.  
 
You will be responsible for your child  
for the trip and we will be there  
to support you. 
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What to bring…? 
1. A spare set of clothes 
2. Something warm, like a hoodie 
3. Suncream 
4. A healthy packed lunch 
5. A bottle of water 
6. A towel 
7. A sun hat 

Many of the children will have never been to the seaside. This is a great opportunity to go 
together and all have a great time on the beach and experience the sea. 

 

A few rules when we get there: 

• Parents are to stay with their child at all times.  
• Paddling is only for both parents and the child. 
• Let the team know if you need to leave the beach early 

 
 

 

Chalkwell to Barking 
We will leave the beach at 1.30 so 
that we can be back for parents to 
collect other children from other 
schools.   
 
If you would rather drive and meet us there, 
there are pay and display bays along the 
seafront.  
 
Google maps can help you navigate if you are 
unsure of the way. Do let us know if you are 
choosing to travel separately. 
 
Any questions, do come and speak with your 
child’s keyperson or Jo or Lorna. 

 

 


